
The Greenfield Public Library Board met on Tuesday, April 7, 2020 via Zoom. Due to C-19 

closure.  

 

Those present were Anna Shilling, library director, Pam Eslinger, library employee, as well as 

board members Rolene Chiles, John Clark, Kevin Nelson, Paul Nelson, and Marilyn Nickel.   

 

Marilyn Nickel served as secretary pro tem for the meeting. 

 

Minutes: The minutes, having been shared electronically prior to the meeting, were approved 

as corrected through a voice vote by each board member.   

 

Bills: Marilyn moved that the bills be accepted, and John seconded it. The vote was favorable. 

  

Committee Reports: none 

 

Librarian’s Report: The library will continue its service of book requests being filled for patrons 

to pick up outside the library. There have been nine sharing’s at this point in time. 

 

Old Business: There was no old business or unfinished business to report. 

 

New business:  $523 was received from a rebate sent in by Jessica Foster. 

 

Due to the COVID-19 situation, it was reported that two employees are currently not working. 

The other two employees are sharing duties with the library director to maintain services, but 

only approximately 18 hours a week rather than the normal 20 hrs. A motion by John and 

second by Paul to continue to pay Sandy Bingaman and Pam Eslinger for the 20 hours a week, 

and Anna Shilling for 32 hours per week, for at least the next month was approved by voice vote 

by each board member. Anna will be starting maternity leave on April 14, 2020 

 

The next meeting will be May 5. 

 

The meeting was adjourned in due form. 
 


